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Friday 6th May 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Praying in the Easter Season 
 

 

 
 
Jubilee Celebrations 
To recognise Queen Elizabet’s Platinum Jubilee, we are holding some events the week after next. 
On Wednesday 18th May we are hosting a dance workshop, where we will be ‘Dancing through the 
Decades’ with each class learning a dance from a different decade of our Queen’s reign.  IN order to offset 
the significant cost of this, we are asking each parent to contribute £2 per child.  An item is available on 
ParentPay for this. 
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Follow our Twitter feed:  @roperprimary  

Join us on Facebook: 
https://www.facebook.com/margaret.roper.39  

From our class prayers this week 
 
 
 
Our hall board to Mary for the 
month of May – designed by Red 
Class 

https://www.facebook.com/margaret.roper.39
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On Thursday 19th May, in the afternoon, we will be holding a Jubilee Street Party on the school playground, 
where we will play a few games, have cakes and sandwiches and toast Her Majesty on her jubilee.  What 
fun!  More info to follow next week.  
 
Catholic Schools football & netball tournament – Saturday 14th May 
Next weekend is our annual tournament.  We have 20 football teams and 15 netball teams playing and it 
will be a busy and fun morning.  Come and support Margaret Roper’s football and Netball teams if you’re 
not directly involved.  
 
Y4 Residential 
 I was delighted to spend three days with Y4, between Monday and Wednesday at Hindleap Warren 
Activity Centre in Ashdown Forest.  The children were marvelous and they had the best time!  Many thanks 
to the parents in Y4 for supporting us and to Mr. Bathmaker and Mrs. Kielinger for giving up their bank 
holiday and tome to come.  If you’re interested in reading more about our exploits, pictures are at the end 
of the newsletter and the blog is attached. 
 

Stars of the week: Mathematicians of the 
week 

Writers of the week: 

Erin & Olga Ruby Sophie-Leigh 

Caterina & Jeremie Arabella Pavel 

Reyes & Miles Mirin Florence 

Matilda & Katherine Ava Tahlia 

The whole class Elsa Isabella 

Martin & Sorcha Valentina Katrina 

Lemuel & Lawrie Everyone! Edner & Santi 

This week's Attendance Awards are as follows:  
Y2 - 99.5 % Attendance 
Y2, Y4 & Y6 - 100 % Punctuality - well done to all classes! 
 
Happy birthday to Sergio, Y2 and Mrs Inman who celebrate their birthdays around this time. 
We hope you have/had a good day.  
 
Have a lovely weekend   
D Mooney 
 
Happy Muddy Children at Hindleap Warren 
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Too Cool…for School… 

 
 
 


